
DEAR FRIENDS OF GI ENDOSCOPY,

We hope that you all are fine and keeping well during these times! It is our great 
pleasure to cordially invite you to join us for the first worldwide endoscopic livestream 
on June 5 this year – 12 cities from East to West will present you relevant cases per-
formed by renown endoscopists. The format does not require any travel and respects 
indications for GI endoscopy presently valid at each participating unit. 

Looking forward to meeting you then! 

Alessandro Repici and Thomas Rösch, 
on behalf of EOA Team

MORE INFORMATION AND FREE  
REGISTRATION AT 
WWW.ENDOSCOPYONAIR.COM
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